
 

            BAL BHARATI PUBLIC SCHOOL, KHANDWA 

 

Ref. No. BBPS SSTPP/MPPGCL//KHW/CIR/2022-23/45                        Dated: December 23, 2022 

Dear Bal Bharati Public School Khandwa Family,  

 

Namaskar! 

 
In his 1926 classic, “Winnie the Pooh,” A. A. Milne wrote, “Piglet noticed that even though he had a very small heart, 

it could hold a rather large amount of gratitude.” Our little pink friend was grateful for the abundance he had in his 

life; great friends, a warm place to sleep and a few tasty “haycorns” to eat. As we conclude 2022, and break for the 
winter holiday, I want to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude to all who help make Bal Bharati Public 

School Khandwa an amazing place for the children of Sivariya Township to be.  

 
We are a community with many gifts and talents, which we share daily with one another. From the classroom to our 

staff room to your homes and all points in-between, our collective efforts to raise the whole child are filled with 

passion, commitment and a willingness to make decisions that may be hard in the present, but will have a positive and 
lasting influence in the future for all.  

 

Parents, you are such a critical part of all we hope to accomplish on behalf of our Bal Bhartian.     I am grateful to you 

for entrusting us with your two of your most precious gifts… firstly, your faith and secondly, your lovely children. We 
are grateful to our wonderful, talented, creative, inquisitive, optimistic, resourceful, resilient and beautiful students 

who often make us laugh, always make us think and above of all, make us better human beings with each passing day. 

 
In the spirit of this holiday season, as we enjoy the upcoming holidays, it is my fervent wish that each of you receives 

and returns the seasonal bounty of blessings and good tidings that make these days truly special. It is also during this 

time that I am reminded of my own good fortune to serve as the proud principal of Bal Bharati Public School, Khandwa.  

 
We are sending a bunch of worksheets for them to be engaged constructively during the break. We would love to see 

our children reading and listening to some interesting stories. Sharing some links that our students can watch/listen 

to/read during their holidays. 
 

https://www.uniteforliteracy.com/ 

 
https://www.storylineonline.net/ 

 

National Geographic Kids 

 
 

Wishing each member of your family a prosperous new year ahead! Enjoy the break with your loved ones, radiate a 

sense of unbridled enthusiasm, untainted hope and unabashed joy for life and the opportunities that await in 2023.  
 

Best regards       

 

                                                                                                                                                                                             

Jyoti Gupta                                                                                                     

Principal 
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